

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for your enquiry about Emmaus College. Emmaus is a coeducational ecumenical College that caters for students from Prep to Year 12 (with Kindergarten operated by Catholic Early EdCare on site) and prides itself on its commitment to learning.

The College is situated on a large tract of environmentally beautiful land in a peaceful part of Jimboomba in the centre of a fast-growing corner of the State. The College is well placed to participate in the local community as we form mutually supportive relationships for the enhancement of our students' learning.

College enrolment in 2023 is approximately 1570 students with 150 staff.

Emmaus College has a learner centred curricula, with four sub schools – Early Years, Junior Years, Middle Years and Senior Years – which offer excellent opportunities for students to engage in relevant and meaningful learning activities. The Emmaus staff are highly qualified and committed to a caring philosophy.

The Senior Years of Schooling challenge and support students to explore either an academic or vocational pathway with a focus on excellence and diversity.

Quality Education for the Contemporary World

Emmaus College is an ecumenical school, owned and operated by Brisbane Catholic Education. We are working in a rich and exciting partnership with the Anglican, Catholic, Lutheran and Uniting churches to establish a quality educational setting providing excellence in learning for the contemporary world within a Christian community.

At Emmaus we offer a range of curriculum and co-curricular programs to meet the diverse needs of students whose individual aims encompass the full range of options available at the end of their secondary schooling including further academic studies, vocational education and training, and the workforce. There is also an extensive range of cultural & sporting opportunities across all year levels.

We invite you to express an interest in being part of our vision

We welcome your enquiry and invite you to complete the online Application for Enrolment located on our website. Instructions for this process are included in this package.

Further information is available from the College Office at 48 East Street, by phone (5547 9990) or email (psjimboomba@bne.catholic.edu.au).

Yours sincerely

Jane Egan Principal